
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
For immediate release 
August 28, 2015 
 
 

CLOSURE OF HURON STREET AT QUEEN STREET 
 

As part of the next phase of the Huron Street project, it will be necessary to close Huron 
Street between Queen Street and the Bridge Plaza entrance commencing Monday, 
August 31.  As of this date, all US bound bridge traffic will be re-routed to Albert Street 
via Carmen’s Way in order to access the Bridge Plaza entrance off Huron Street.  All 
Canada-bound bridge traffic will be re-routed within the Bridge Plaza to exit via Queen 
Street. 

During this period, it will also be necessary to re-route some oversize loads coming from 
the US through the former Bay – Queen – Church & Wellington route in order to access 
Hwy 17 north and east.   

The above closure is scheduled for a period of 3 – 4 weeks at which time access from 
Queen Street will be re-opened and the Huron-Albert intersection is closed.   

We regret that this may cause some inconvenience; however, it is necessary to 
complete the next phase of the Huron Street project.   
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation. 
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For more information, contact: 
Carl Rumiel 
Design and Construction Engineer 
Engineering and Planning Department 
705-759-5379 
c.rumiel@cityssm.on.ca 
 
 

The Corporation of the City of Sault Ste. Marie 
P.O. Box 580 ~ 99 Foster Drive ~ Sault Ste. Marie, ON P6A 5N1 

Telephone: 705-759-2500 ~ Fax: 705-759-2310 
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